
 

ALABAMA COUNTY JOINT BID 
PROGRAM 

PRE-EVENT DEBRIS 
MONITORING SERVICES 

BID OPENING 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
The Association of County Commissions of Alabama (ACCA), which 

administers the County Joint Bid Program for all 67 Alabama 
counties, is conducting a bid offering for regional pre-event debris 

monitoring services contracts for participating counties.   
 

The bid opening will be held at the ACCA office on Friday,  
October 3, 2025, beginning at 10:00 a.m. Central Time.  All bids 

must be received in the ACCA office no later than 10:00 a.m. on  
October 3, 2025. 

 
Full details on this bid offering, including program information, 
Invitation to Bid, bid specifications, and the seven regions of 

participating counties will be available at 
www.alabamacounties.org/joint-bid-program/debris/ beginning at 

4:00 p.m. Central Time on Monday, September 15, 2025.   
 

Questions about the bid opening or downloading bid specifications  
should be  

directed to Kenya Howard (khoward@alabamacounties.org) or 334-263-7594. 
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